

Dr. Larry W. Leonard
District Superintendent
lwleonard@midsouthnaz.org







Dr. J.K. Warrick Speaker



David Gallimore Speaker



Jeannie & Vance Sharpe Music

Tuesday, May 29th - Opening Service at 7 p.m.

Wednesday, May 30th - 10:30 a.m. and 7 p.m.

Thursday, May 31st - 10:30 a.m. and 7 p.m.

Friday, June 1st - 10:30 a.m. and 7 p.m.

Saturday, June 2nd - 10:30 a.m. and 6 p.m.

Sunday, June 3rd - Sunday School at 9 a.m.

Service 10 a.m. and 4 p.m.

Reception for Dr. Dwight Gunter following the close of afternoon service.

In order for CGC to prepare meals during your time at Family Camp, meal tickets must be purchased in advance. To make reservations for the meals please contact the CGC office at (615)446-3279.



Dr. Leonard

District Assembly April 29~30



Dr. Graves

Dr. Graves congratulating Dr. Leonard on his retirement



Dr. Leonard praying for MidSouth pastors



Prayer for newly elected DS, Dr. Dwight Gunter



Drs. Larry & Gay Leonard Farwell Reception



Dr. Graves, Dr. & Mrs. Dwight Gunter, and Dr. Leonard



2018 Ordinaids